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“We’ve worked hard to make South Carolina a place where government works for the people not the other way 
around—four years ago the people of South Carolina won a huge victory when we signed roll call voting into law. But 
we won’t stop there, we will continue to fight for transparency and ethics reform until lawmakers no longer govern 
themselves, facing independent investigations, and disclose their income, allowing the people of South Carolina know 
who is paying them.”
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